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Opposed.  have experienced the negative impacts of wakes from wake surfing boats 

both from an environmental perspective and a recreational river user perspective. As 

a dragon boat paddler and coach of a Visually Impaired Team, it is very scary for us 

to feel the huge wakes and not knowing if we will capsize or not is terrifying.  


